
Year 4 Edition . 
25/2/2019 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Our topic for next term is all 

about the geography of the UK 

and is called ‘Where are we?’ 

Copies of our topic web have 

been sent home today. 

Parents evenings will take 

place on Monday 11th March 

between 3.45pm and 7.00pm 

and Tuesday 12th March be-

tween 2.15pm and 4.00pm. 

Please return your slip (or a 

letter requesting a time) to the 

office. Appointment times will 

be sent out in good time before 

the dates.    

Spring Showcases 

Thursday 28th Feb—4PS 

Friday 1st March—4BC,4AW 

Swimming continues as normal.  

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

On the first week back we will be starting work 

on our new class book ‘The Arrival’ by looking 

at instructional texts. 

In mathematics we will be continuing our work 

on fractions begun this week. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next fortnightly task of 2019 relates to our topic for next half term on the United Kingdom, maps and 

compass directions. We would like the children to be aware of their immediate environment in Chorlton. They 

could draw a map of the locality around school, or produce a Trip Advisor style report on a local amenity, or 

alternatively do something else about a place or club in the area. The format is up to the children but could 

include multimedia presentations if they wish. Please could the work be in by Friday 1st March.    

English & Maths 

This week’s spellings: 

outrageous   spontaneous 

glamorous   humorous 

enormous   jealous 

activate    action 

active    activity 

Una fiesta A festival/ feast day/ party 

La Nochebuena Christmas Eve 

El día de Navidad Christmas Day 

¡Feliz Navidad! Merry/Happy Christmas 


